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GNTP Applications Open  
Applications are now open for the Graduate Neuroscience Training Program (GNTP). Launched in Fall 2017, GNTP offers students 
opportunities to sample multiple, distinct thematic areas during their first-year, while also accommodating the more experienced 
student with a deeper dive into specific areas. All students in the program will receive nationally-competitive stipends that include 
guaranteed research and teaching assistantships, health insurance coverage, relocation support and opportunities for research and 
travel grants. Learn More. 

http://ibrain.fau.edu/gradneuro/

